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Land at one of  
Bespoke’s three  

chosen hotels (The 
Opposite House, 
The Orchid or The 
Rosewood), relax, 

refresh and enjoy a 
Peking Duck  dinner 
at the best joint in 

Beijing. 

Morning: Kick things 
off by seeing the 

Mutianyu Section of 
the Great Wall with 

the World’s foremost 
Wall historian.    

Afternoon: After 
lunch, experience a 
Hutong Tour with a 

twist – then meet the 
fun local character 
who trains crickets 

to fight!

Evening: Travel back 
in time with this 

walking tour based 
on original research 
into Beijing’s early  
policeforce – The 

Nightwatch. 

Morning: Engineer 
your own Mr Miyagi 

moment with an 
hour-long Kung Fu or 
Tai Chi in the grounds 
of the stunning Tem-
ple of Heaven with a 

Shaolin Monk.

Afternoon: Your 
chance to see the 

parts of the city most 
tourists never do: Be-
spoke’s award nomi-
nated  Time Chase is  

an exhilarating 
scavenger hunt 

around the city’s  
hidden historical 

gems in vintage PLA 
sidecars (in collab-
oration with Beijing 

Sideways).

Morning: Perfect for 
foodie-families, sam-
ple Beijing’s tastiest 
(and least scary) 

Street Snacks in this 
morning market tour.

Afternoon: With full 
bellies it’s off to Tian-
anmen Square and 

the jewel in Beijing’s 
crown, The Forbidden 

City to learn about 
the Emperors.

Morning: Beijing’s 
coolest place by far, 
the 798 Art District  

is bursting with relics 
from Mao-era Beijing  

and world-class 
contemporary art 
galleries, full of in-

stallations and visual 
delights. 

Afternoon: After a 
hearty lunch you’ll 
board the bullet 
train to Shanghai 

and settle in to one 
of Bespoke’s recom-
mended hotels – The 
Peninsula, The Puli 

or The Andaz.

Morning: Have fun 
weaving in and out 
of Shanghai’s most 
beautiful buildings 

(including the Bund)
with Bespoke’s Art 

Deco expert. 

Afternoon: Your 
chance to explore 
Shanghai’s bustling 

former French Conces-
sion, it’s most famous 
parks and it’s grand 
former residences. 

 
Evening: Traveling 

with teens? Explore 
the city on a Night 
Biking Tour or take 
the zany Bund Tour-
ist Tunnel across the 
river for a sky-high 

drink.

All day: For a rustic 
out-of-town adven-

ture  it’s hard to beat 
the gorgeous  

‘Venice of the East’ –  
Suzhou. Spend the 

day among the 
gardens and on the 

city’s waterways 
before returning to 

Shanghai by evening 
just in time for a well  

deserved dinner!

Morning: Shanghai’s 
famous soup dump-

ling is as hard to 
make as it is delicious 

to eat – try your 
hand at ‘Xiaolong-
bao’ Making with a 
Local Chef – then eat 

them of course!

Afternoon: Free 
time in the French 
Concession, taking 
in hidden boutiques 
and the delightful 

Propaganda Poster 
Museum with a local 

guide.

Evening: Last night 
blues? End on a high 
with an Acrobat Show 

that will have the 
whole family on the 
edge of their seats.
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